## <u>Dear Students</u>

## College of Technology, Pantnagar

Hope you are doing well.

During Corona Pendamic-19, unfortunately some of our students have lost their father, the soul earning member of the family. Some of these students might be facing financial problems to continue their studies due to economically poor back ground. In this context, to help these students their details are needed. Once details are available, their cases will be taken up for consideration to provide some financial support. Such students are advised to send their applications to their respective Advisors/Head of the Department with following documents through mail immediately latest by 12.9.2021.

- 1. An application
- 2. Death certificate
- 3. Income certificate

Dean

College of Technology

